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Announcement of discontinuance

This is to inform that we will discontinue following product for a

following condition.

1. Discontinued model

Thermopix CPA-R & CPA-RS series

2. Date of discontinuance

March 30, 2018

3. Reason of discontinuance

Manufacturer will discontinue CCD camera

4. Maintenance and service

5 years

*  For CCD camera, request for repair is not acceptable after

the manufacturer discontinued repair parts. Maintenance of the other

parts depends on supply period of the parts from manufacturer. 
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